
 

 

Dear Parents,  

The health and safety of our students is our top priority. We are writing to you today to raise 

awareness about Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease (HFMD), a common viral illness in young 

children that can spread quickly. 

While we are not reporting a specific outbreak at this time, we believe in proactive prevention 

and want to ensure all families are informed and vigilant. 

HFMD is typically mild, but is highly contagious. 

To minimize the risk of transmission, we are implementing stricter hygiene protocols at 

school and ask for your cooperation at home and in preparing your child. 

Please review and discuss the following safety rules with your child: 

*Do Not Share Food or Drinks: Students should only eat and drink items provided by their 

own family. This is the most crucial step in preventing germ transmission. 

*Do Not Share Stationery/Supplies: Please remind your child to use only their personal pens, 

pencils, crayons, and other classroom materials. 

*Use Only Personal Wipes and Tissues: Students should be discouraged from sharing wipes, 

tissues, or personal towels. 

*Action for Parents: 

Monitor for Symptoms: Please check your child daily for any signs of fever, rash, or mouth 

sores before sending them to school. 

*Emphasize Hand Hygiene: Continue to reinforce thorough handwashing with soap and 

water for at least 20 seconds, especially after using the restroom and before eating. 

 

Your partnership in maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment is truly valued. 

 

 

        School Administration 


